
The NVC Youth Conference was held last
November 10-12, 2023 in Cebu City. With this, 10
children from Arche Noah were able to fly to
Cebu and join the conference. This is
something new for them because it was
everyone’s first time traveling via airplane.
There were excitement and nervousness. 

The conference also became an instrument to
meet new people and share experiences. The
AN children may not be new to NVC (Nonviolent
Communication), yet it is an unforgettable
experience according to them. 

“Never in my wildest dream did I imagine I
would be able to ride an airplane. And it was a
great honor to share my experience on NVC.”

NVC YOUTH CONFERENCE

ARCHE NOAH HOME
A START OF SOMETHING NEW— Haniya has been a part of AN for almost a decade now. When she found out
that a new initiative is in the works, she expressed her thoughts and feelings. “Upon learning that new
children are coming, I felt excited because it’s almost as if we are having new siblings. And since they are
way younger than us, I am excited to be a role model and teach them everything they want to learn. I also
want to share to them my experience being in the home for almost ten years now. The home will be
merrier.”

As the new school year started and as AN enters
11th year, we have finally welcomed the new
members of the home and part of the new
initiative, Day Care Drop-Off. 

We welcomed eight children in the home in
August. The children are ages 10-13 year old and
are in the 5th-7th Grade. For a start, they were
provided with school supplies, toiletries and
snacks. 

“I believe this is my calling. This is my fulfillment.
Ten years in the home flew by so quickly. And
now that we have taken in more children, the
excitement and happiness are adding up. I am
excited with the future holds for us in the home.
I am looking forward to our journey together.”
Sarah said, the house mother of AN. 

WE GOT NEW
FAMILY MEMBERS!
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Philippines

The children who will be part of the new initiative
of Arche Noah.

The Arche Noah Children with Phillip, Sarah and
Amina during the NVC Youth Conference in Cebu City. 


